
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

@broadietweets  

Star of the week 
 

Blue Class – Dylan 

Red Class – Theo 

Green Class – Evie 

Purple Class - Darcie 

Primary School Applications 

Reminder: If your child will be 4 

before 1st September 2021, you 

should apply for a place online 

through the Tameside Council 

website www.tameside.gov.uk The 

closing date is 15th January 2021 

 

Class of the week 
winner’s duvet day 

 

Friday 11th December 2020 
 

Red Class 
 

Well done! 
 

 

Look at our Twitter page for 
more information.  

         @broadietweets  

Individual and siblings in 

school photographs 

Monday 7th December 

Please ensure your child/ren 
are in full school uniform with a 

jumper or cardigan. 

 

Year 6 Booster Club 
Booster Class has now 

finished, this will resume on 
Monday 11th January 2021 

 

Family Fortunes Quiz 

Join in with a Family Fortunes on-

line quiz, which you can access 

from Google Classrooms and 

‘turn in’ your answers to the class 

teacher for a chance to win a 

quarantined staff hamper. 

All submissions by:  

Wednesday 16th December 

 

Jingle Bell Walk 
 

Thursday 10th December 

Weather permitting, to raise a few little 

funds for school we are aiming to do a fun, 

sponsored, festive walk through the village, 

which you are invited to join in with.  

We will leave school at 9.30am and the 

children will return to a cup of hot chocolate. 

For £1 they can wear Christmas jumpers 

and Christmas hats with their school 

trousers or dress.  

£1 donation for every child. 

 

 

Christmas Dinner Day 

Wednesday 16th December 

Please order your child’s 

Christmas dinner by Friday 

11th December on Dolce’s 

School Grid. 

Class of the week 

 Purple Class 

http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/
http://www.tameside.gov.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Mottram Church 

This Sunday we will be holding a toy service at St Michael's. We would like to ask that people do 

not bring toys, due to quarantine restrictions, but if you would like to donate a gift for a local 

child or for a family who are struggling this year, please bring a gift card to church and mark on 

the back the amount that you have put on it.  
 

These will be distributed so that parents and carers can buy what the child would like. Gift cards 

can be purchased from supermarkets and the Post Office. 
 

If you cannot attend the church service on Sunday but would like to give a gift, please place the 

card in an envelope marked "Toy Service" and put it through the vicarage letterbox at: 
 

30a Broadbottom Road, 

Mottram, 

SK14 6JB 
 

Please remember that if you wish to attend church on Sunday, you will need to book a bubble 

space with our parish administrator. Please contact Kate only between Monday 

and Thursday each week, to book for the following Sunday's service. You can phone her 
on 01457 857248 or preferably, email her at katebest@mottramparish.org.uk. 

 

Parking 

Plea to all parents. 

We continue to ask for 

your cooperation in 

safeguarding all our 

children as they arrive 

and leave school. 

Please do not enter the 

private car park at the 

rear of the school. 

Broadbottom PTA 
 

Following your letter from 

the PTA, asking for 

volunteers to join, if you are 

interested please ensure 

you reply back to them by  
 

Friday 11th December 

 

mailto:katebest@mottramparish.org.uk
https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus

